MISSISSIPPI INTERIOR DESIGN ADVISORY COMMITTEE

Minutes of a Special Meeting (conducted by videoconference)

October 14, 2020, 3:03 PM
Ridgeland, Mississippi

Members Present:

Also Present:

With a quorum present, Ms. Miller called the meeting to order.

Ellie Word, John Cothron

Jessica Cecil, Paula DeYoung, Demmie Dunaway, Timothy Geddie, Beth Miller

| Agenda Item

Explanation

Actions Taken/Planned

1. Minutes

Motion was made by Ms. Dunaway and
seconded by Mr. Geddie to approve the
minutes from July 2020 as presented. The
motion passed unanimously.

2. Approval of Certificates

Motion was made by Ms. Dunaway and
seconded by Mr. Geddie to approve
certificates issued since the July 2020
meeting (attached). The motion passed
unanimously.

3. Complaint #2020-14

Mr. Cothron noted that the
respondent reported late
continuing education units and
had signed the proposed
consent agreement providing
for a private letter of
admonition and payment of a
fine.

Motion was made by Ms. DeYoung and
seconded by Mr. Geddie to approve the
consent agreement. The motion passed
unanimously.

4. Military Licensing Rule
(Rule 2.4)

Members discussed proposed
rule changes to comply with
SB 2117 (2020 session).

Motion was made by Mr. Geddie and
seconded by Ms. Cecil to approve the
changes to Rule 2.4 as presented. The
motion passed unanimously.

5. CIDQ Annual Meeting

Ms. Miller reminded members
of the virtual CIDQ Annual
Meeting scheduled for
November 12, and
encouraged their attendance.

6. Meeting Schedule

Motion was made by Ms. Dunaway and
seconded by Mr. Geddie to set January 25
and July 13 as the regular IDAC meeting
dates for 2021. The motion passed
unanimously.

7. Open Discussion

Ms. Miller inquired about the
number of Mississippi Certified
Interior Designers.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned with unanimous consent at 3:26 PM.
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Beth Miller, Chair, IDAC
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Timothy Geddie, Secretary, IDAC
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¢Prepared by John Cothron, Executive Director, on 10/22/2020

NOTE: This meeting was conducted by videoconference at the Board'’s office in compliance with Miss. Code
Ann. § 25-41-5. The equipment used allowed all members of the public body and members of the public who
attended the meeting to hear the deliberations. Notice of this meeting was posted on October 7, 2020.



CID Certificates Issued for Approval

Cert Number | Name Cert Date Method
82 Claudia Ann Hymel 9/30/2020 | ID INITIAL
81 Amy Catherine Wilson 9/2/2020 ID INITIAL




